
         

 

Routines                            
Physical Education 

Indoor P.E. lessons will be on 

Friday mornings.  

Grab-a- Grown Up 

Every other Tuesday 

We would love for you to come 

into the class with your child 

and they will proudly show you 

their learning. Please bring 

your child into class through 

their normal entrance.  

 

Water Bottles & Coats 

Children need to ensure they 

have a water bottle & coat in 

school every day.  We aim to 

get the children out in the fresh 

air as often as possible but 

want the children to stay warm 

and dry. 

 

Named clothing 

Please ensure ALL your child’s 

clothing is named, in particular 

their sweatshirts and cardigans 

as these are easily misplaced in 

school but can be easily 

returned if named. 

 

Den Books 

Monday is our library time. 

Children will be able to choose 

a new book each week if they 

return their book from the 

previous week. 

Please ensure that Den 

books are in the children’s 

book bag on a Monday. 

PEAR CLASS 
MRS POCKETT 

& MRS SPENCER 

Spring is around the corner, watch out for giants!! 
 
We hope you had a good half term and are looking forward to the lighter 
evenings and hopefully warmer weather. 
 
Our new topic is science based and we will be learning about growing plants, 
seed dispersal and identifying trees. 
 
You may have heard that we received a package of magic beans last week 
and have planted them and we are waiting for the giant beanstalks to sprout! 
If you are green fingered and would like to come in and share your 
knowledge with the children please let us know. 
 
In English we will be using the Talk for Writing technique and learning the 
story of Jack and the Beanstalk and adapting it to make our own stories.  
 
In History we will be learning about changes within living memory and we are 
starting off with a living toy museum which we hope lots of you will be able 
to attend.  If you or grandparents have anything else you would like to share 
with the class please let us know. 
 
If you have any questions or worries please pop in and see us after school, 
our door is always open. 
Mrs Pockett and Mrs Spencer 

 

 

Green Fingers! 

Tuesday 27th February - First KS1 Grab a Grown Up 

Wednesday 28th February – Living Toy Museum 1.45pm  

Friday 16th March – Pear Class Assembly (all welcome) 

Thursday 29th March -  End of term 

 

 

http://www.stmarystetbury.com/we-are-st-marys/forties-to-noughties

